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Fairfield County ADAMH Board requests proposals for new programs 
 
LANCASTER, Ohio, December 8 — The Fairfield County Alcohol, Drug Addiction and Mental Health 
(ADAMH) Board is accepting proposals for new SFY 2023 programs in the four areas of Homeless Outreach and 
Support, Services to Homebound Senior Citizens, Youth Support and Wellness, and Support Groups.  Programs 
must serve residents of Fairfield County.  
 
“We are excited to receive new and innovative ideas for programming to better serve the Fairfield County 
community,” says ADAMH Board Executive Director Marcy Fields, LISW-S. “Agencies and other providers 
must complete and submit the required documents by the deadlines to have their proposals considered.”   
 
Eligible provider agencies have until 5 p.m. on January 19, 2022, to make their submissions.  However, they must 
express their intents to submit proposals via an online form by no later than 5 p.m. on January 12, 2022.  Fields 
highly recommends that all interested parties attend a virtual Q and A session via Zoom from 10 a.m. to noon on 
December 13, 2021. 
 
For complete instructions on the proposal submission process as well as submission materials and related 
hyperlinks, visit www.fairfieldadamh.org/ADAMH-RFP.html. 
 
The Fairfield County ADAMH Board is responsible for the planning, funding and monitoring of mental health, 
addiction and recovery services in Fairfield County.  ADAMH promotes wellness and recovery from mental 
health and addiction disorders by providing a continuum of care consisting of prevention, recovery and 
community support services for those affected by addiction and/or mental health disorders in Fairfield County.  
For more information, visit www.fairfieldadamh.org. 
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